
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor 
 
THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director 
 
FROM: Richard Brackin, Bear Creek Fire Chief 
 
DATE: June 24, 2025 
 
RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB25-077 Bear Creek Community Multi-

Use Facility Parking Lot Paving 
 
 
The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB25-
Bear Creek Community Multi-Use Facility Parking Lot Paving.  Bid packets were released 
on June 5, 2025 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised on Bid Express from June 5 – 19, 
2025. 
 

The project consists of providing all material, equipment and labor to remove the 
damaged asphalt and replace with new per the specifications noted in the ITB. 

 
On the due date of June 19, 2025, one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that 
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met.  The low bid of $228,900 was 
submitted by Metco Alaska, LLC, Seward, Alaska. 
 
Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested.  Funding for this project is in account 
number 442-51210-25STA-43011.  
 
 
             
Peter A. Micciche, Borough Mayor     Date 
 
 FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

FUNDS VERIFIED 
 
Acct. No.        442-51210-25STA-43011         
 
Amount:    $228,900   
 
By:  ___________________     Date:  _____________________ 
 

Docusign Envelope ID: 2C4FB98D-6C1B-4C4B-881A-62DDB7EB2464

NOTES: NA
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